
 

 

 

 

 

18 August 2022 

 

 

Sadbhavana Diwas 

To observe ‘Sadbhavana Diwas’, the NSS unit and 70 staff members of Stella Maris 

College took a pledge on 18th August, 2022 at 3.50 PM in the OAT. The event was 

organised as per the instructions given by the University of Madras keeping in mind 

to promote National integration and communal harmony among people of all 

religions, language and regions. The pledge was taken by all the participants with 

great enthusiasm.  

 

In pictures: NSS Unit and Stella Maris College staff took the pledge at the OAT 
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